
AlL BUREAU DE SANTE DE
MIDDLESEX-LONDON
HEALTH UNIT

February 18, 2016

Dear Chair and Members,
Corporate Services Committee

This letter is to request that Ms. Mary Lou Albanese be removed from the Cycling
Advisory Committee.

I would appreciate Ms. Bernadette McCall, Public Health Nurse, Healthy Communities
and Injury Prevention being appointed as an advisory member to the Cycling Advisory
Corn m ittee.

Respectfully submitted,

Christopher Mackie, MD, MHSc, CCFP, FRCPC
Medical Officer of Health, CEO
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